
Welcome Message for NPCC CCA 

Posted on 31 Jan 2024. 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I am Ms Tay, teacher IC for the Na�onal Police Cadet Corps (NPCC) CCA. I am glad that your child / ward 
can join us for NPCC. 

We are glad to welcome 12 new Sec 1 students to join NPCC this year! We are certain that they will have 
an enjoyable and meaningful experience under the guidance of our teachers, instructors and seniors. 

This term, our Sec 1 cadets will par�cipate in team bonding ac�vi�es and learn basic foot drills. This will 
help them setle in NPCC and make new friends. They will also have a chance to visit the Police Heritage 
Gallery where they will learn more about the police history in Singapore. 

Do look out for more photos and updates to come! 

  

On behalf of NPCC, 

Ms Tay Ee Teng 

Officer In Charge 

  


